
York City and Cruise with Fish &
Chip Lunch

          Saturday 28th September 2024

Enjoy a cruise on the River Ouse through the heart of the City of York. A
commentary is provided on our private hire
boat,  explaining  the  sights  and  history  of
this  historic  river.  Whilst  being  enthralled
with  what  you  hear  and  see,  you  will  be
enjoying a fish & chip lunch washed down
with a cuppa.

The cruise takes
us from the City Centre and returns us after 1.5
hours. You then have 3.5 hours to visit the many
places of interest in and around the City Centre. 

During this free time, you could walk around the City walls experiencing the
gardens  and  roads  from  your  lofty  position.
You could visit the UK’s largest Minster, walk
down  the  medieval  Shambles,  have  a  cream
tea  at  Betties,  look  at  Kirkgate,  the  oldest
street  scene  from  the  1890’s  in  the  Castle
museum,  experience  what  Viking  village  life
was like at the Jorvik Viking Centre  or immerse
yourself  in the sights and sounds of trains at
the National Railway Museum.

As you can see, there is something for everyone. If you would like to go on
this trip, please complete the form below.

The price is £51 per person and includes return coach to/from Sheffield, the
river cruise, fish & chip lunch and all gratuities.

For more information, please contact Brian Cave on 0114 2305312

Pictures courtesy of City Experiences



York City and Cruise with Fish &
Chip Lunch

          Saturday 28th September 2024

Name:…………………………………………………………..Su3a No:…………….

Name:…………………………………………………………..Su3a No:…………….

Address:……………………………………………………………………………………………….

……………………………………PostCode:…………………..Tel:……………………………..

Email Address:………………………………………………………………………………………

Enclosed is my cheque for £………….(£51 per person) made payable to
Su3a weekenders.

Emergency contact details: 
Name:   …………………………………………………………
Tel: ………………………………………..

Please return this completed form together with your cheque to Brian
Cave, 73 Highcliffe Road, Sheffield, S11 7LP to arrive no later than 20th

June 2024. Acknowledgement will be by email. Please enclose a s.a.e if
you do not have an email address.

My preferred pickup point is  Knowle Lane ……  Sheffield Interchange
…..

If you cannot print out the form, please send the details requested on
a separate piece of paper to the address shown together with your
cheque. If you no longer have a cheque book, please contact Brian
Cave at bpcave@hotmail.com on how to pay.

mailto:bpcave@hotmail.com

